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December 27, 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

Under the Every Student Succeeds Act, states are required to designate schools for support and 

improvement based on both schoolwide (Comprehensive Support and Improvement) and student 

group (Additional Targeted Support and Improvement) performance on a range of academic and 

student success measures. 

 

East Allegheny School District is one of roughly 100 schools statewide designated for Targeted  

Support and Improvement.  This designation is based on data suggesting the need for additional 

supports to improve schoolwide performance in the following areas: academic proficiency on 

state assessments, academic growth, and for those students who are designated as economically 

disadvantaged. This designation will mean additional resources for our school and provide an 

opportunity for our school to partner with stakeholders to identify our school community’s most 

pressing needs, select strategies to support those needs, and work together to implement the 

selected strategies.   

 

You can be involved in the improvement process at East Allegheny School District in the 

following ways: 

 

 Our Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) has agreed to support academic promotion of 

education by advertising within their weekly newsletter and by encouraging parents who 

work in the technology/computer science fields and other related industries to offer their 

expertise to help enhance the East Allegheny School District.  With support of the PTO, 

the District hopes to grow our partnerships with other industries and businesses that 

create a pipeline to enhance educational opportunities for the students of the East 

Allegheny School District. 

 

If you would like more information, please feel free to contact me at 412-824-8012 ext. 4158 or 

via email dmacfann@eawildcats.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Donald L. MacFann 

Superintendent 
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